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July 30,1980

Ms. Debra D. Mcdonald
Nuclear Pharmacy, Inc.
Post Office Box 25141 IN RESPONSE REFER
Albuquerque, NM 87125 TO F01A-80-390

Dear Ms.. Mcdonald:

This is in response to your letter of July 22, 1980., in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of material license
applications and amendments issued to-NuPharm.

Our search indicates that the NRC has no records subject to your request.

Sinc,erely,

.

J. M. Fe; ton, Director
I Division of Rules and Records

Office of Administration
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